
UNITED STATES TAX COURT
WASHINGTON, D.C.  20217

January 27, 2006

PRESS RELEASE

The Clerk of the United States Tax Court announced today that the installation of  a new
telephone system necessitates a change in the Court’s telephone numbers.  Effective  Friday, 
February 3, 2006,  persons needing to contact the Court’s offices should use the following
numbers: 

Office of the Clerk of Court       202-521-0700
General procedure and  case information.

 
Request for Local Rules            202-521-4610
 Local Rules are also available at www.ustaxcourt.gov

Admissions Procedures             202-521-4629
Admissions procedures for practice before the Tax Court

 

Case Processing Division:
 
            Petitions Filing               202-521-0700

Petition forms available at www.ustaxcourt.gov

            Docket Information             202-521-4650
 
            Appeals Information            202-521-4650
 
            Records and Reproduction       202-521-4688
 
Human Resources                     202-521-4700
Employment opportunities are also listed at www.ustaxcourt.gov

For a more complete listing of the Court’s telephone numbers visit www.ustaxcourt.gov
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